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Chapter 10 News for the first Half of 2014 

 

173rd Airborne Brigade  

Association  

 Achievement Awards  

   J. C. Terry has been involved in awarding the 

173rd Airborne Brigade Association Achieve-

ment Award to many JROTC High School Ca-

dets in the Sacramento area.  The appreciation 

from the audience was real and heartfelt.  One 

parent commented on how wonderful this type of 

ceremony was.  Many parents had never seen 

anything this motivational at the high school lev-

el.  They were grateful their children could actu-

ally see veterans and patriots who exemplify ser-

vice and love of country.  Well done J.C., Air-

borne all the way! This program has grown so 

quickly that, at times, it has been hard for J.C. to 

be at 2 or 3 places at once..  JROTC Cadets at-

tend the following 

Sacramento area 

high schools:  Pacif-

ic, Highlands, Rio 

Linda, Casa Robles, 

Gateway, Jean Still, 

Jesse Bethel, and 

River City.  If any 

member would like to 

give J.C. a hand , 

please give him a 

call 

   On May 23, 2014 In Petaluma, Calif. a Purple 

Heart Sign installation Ceremony was held., 

Chapter members Bob Ortiz and Charles Earth-

man (who is also Commander of Purple Heart 

Chapter 78) were present.  Mayor David Glass 

read the Purple Heart Proclamation and the City 

was presented a Purple Heart flag to be flown 

over City Hall. Senior Vice Commander Larry 

Williams presented the flag on behalf of Chapter 

78. Petaluma is being used as a model for Pur-

ple Heart cities all over the state and beyond.  

Purple Heart Sign  

Ceremony  
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  Editor: Charles Earthman 

Copy Editor: Nancy Schafer Earthman 

     To make a contribution to the ñStatic Lineò 

newsletter or submit a story or a photograph,  

please call or email: Charles Earthman at 

707.318.2837, email:  c.earthman173@gmail.com.  

You can also contact Bob Ortiz or Rob Linscott. 

The views expressed in this newsletter are not nec-

essarily the views of 173rd Airborne Brigade Asso-

ciation or Western States Chapter 10.  All articles 

by the Chapter have permission for reprint in all 

Veteransô newsletters.  Anything else must come 

from the original source.  

To make a contribution to Western States Chapter 10,      

173rd  Airborne Brigade Association, please contact:  

   Bob Ortiz,ð2017 Touraine Lane,  Half Moon Bay,      

CA 94019, 650.712.0980 

 J.C. Terryð 5812 Mark Twain Ave.  Sacramento, 
CA  95820-3126,  terry_173@sbcglobal.net 

Robert Linscott, Treasurerð P.O. Box 151, Fairfax, 
CA  94978, 415.492.1755, rob@linscottinc.com 
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Western States Chapter 10  
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Officers and Contact Information 

Bob Ortiz, President ï 2017 Touraine Lane, Half Moon Bay, CA  94019, 650.712.0980 

J. C. Terry, Vice President-5812 Mark Twain Ave., Sacramento, CA  95820-3128, terry_173@sbcglobal.net 

Robert Linscott, Treasurerð P.O. Box 151, Fairfax, CA  94978, 415.492.1755,  rob@linscottinc.com   

Charles Earthman, Secretary - 7 Coady Court, Petaluma, CA  94952, 707.318.2837 ï c.earthman173@gmail.com 

 Corky Corcoran, Sgt. at Arms, 17 Coleridge Drive, Mill Valley, CA  94941, 415.380.7924 

Message from the President 

      .    I understand that our Chapter 
members are especially busy; en-
gaged in family, veteran, communi-
ty, and business activities.  Itôs a 
really good feeling to help others, 
as there are times we need help, and that really 
feels good.  Weôre a strong and vibrant organization 
that many of you have poured your time and pride 
into and there may be a sense of ownership.  But 
there comes a point when we need to loosen up, 
focus on that special brotherhood and have fun 
working at achieving it.  One wise sage that I look 
up to constantly reminds me that ñwe are all volun-
teers hereò. 

 

Bob Ortiz 

SPECIAL THANKS 

            Special thanks to to Hal Behrman for 

purchasing 30 of our Chapter 10 challenge 

coins.  Hal goes to VA Hospitals  and gives 

them to patients.   Thanks for what you do and 

for what we can do with the money. 

NEXT MEETING 

EAGLE LAKE RESORT 
Aug. 16, 11am to 3pm 

12 W Lorenzen Road 

Tracy, CA 95304 
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Menlo Park All Airborne BBQ  

   On June 7, 2014 the Menlo Park Rehab Hospi-

tal was the site of the 35th Annual All Airborne 

BBQ.  J.C. Terry, Keith ñRabbitò Maier, and 

Chapter President Bob Ortiz represented Chap-

ter 10.  Our thanks to our friends Cindy and 

Chap Solomon for their help that day.  Cindy 

also helped the World War II ladies cut and 

Cindy Solomon serving to Rabbit who in turn 

served to patients in wheel chairs 

 Coming events in 2014  

 Aug. 16: Eagle Lake Picnic and BBQ-Tracy 

CA.. Fun in the park, BBQ, games, great 60ôs 

and 70ôs music.  Really great raffle!!!  Fun for the 

whole family! 11:00AM to 3:00PM.  Joe will be 

there! 

Aug.30: 33rd Annual Col. Maggieôs All Air-

borne Services Reunion, Marina, CA.  Chap-

ter 10 will meet at the American Legion Post 694 

at 10am.  11am parade with BBQ to follow at the 

Legion Post $10.  Lots of fun with our brothers 

and sisters.  The Marina Parade was started 38 

years ago by Col. Maggieôs All Airborne Associ-

ation.  Letôs have as much participation as possi-

ble so Col. Maggieôs ñDrop-Inò will continue. Joe 

will be there! 

Nov. 11, Veteransô Day Parade in Elk Groove, 

CA. Chapter 10 meet at 10am, Parade begins at 

11am, lunch after?  March or ride, show our 

pride. Joe will be there! 

Nov. 15, Chapter 10 Chapter 14 Joint Meeting

ï Cambria, CA.  Joint meeting and BBQ at 

American Legion Post 432.  Accommodations 

available at the San Simeon Pines Seaside Re-

sort, 7200 Moonstone Beach Rd. Cambria, CA. 

For reservations phone 866.927.4648 and men-

tion ñ173rd Airborneò.   For more information call 

Bob Ortiz at 650.712.0980. 

Dec. 6, Chapter 10 Christmas Party.  Cele-

brate the holidays with friends and family, danc-

ing, great pot luck feast and raffle.  Come and 

exchange gifts, bring one, get one, fun for all!  

Celebrate this past year and bring in the new 

year.  More   information to follow. 

 

 

The 2015 173rd Airborne Brigade 

Association  Reunion     

The Brigades 2015 reunion will be at 

the Town and Country Hotel in San Di-

ego, CA,  May 2 through May 6, 2015.  

Our Southern California brothers will 

be hosting this event and we will be 

helping where we can.  Look for more 

information to come.  

The Chapter 10, 173rd Challenge Coin         

Still available for sale 

 $10 each with free shipping.  

 Contact   Rob Linscott at 415.298.8233 
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Bob Ortiz and Tito from the All Airborne Marina Group 

 

Robert E. Linscott, Jr. 

Western States Chapter 10 
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Walking on Air! 


